

St Paul's News

Newsletter No.2



Dear Parents and Carers,

The children have settled beautifully into their school routine, and it is lovely to see their confidence and enthusiasm growing each day. They all look so smart in their school uniforms; we can see the effort and care that you put in to prepare them, and we truly appreciate your support. As the days are getting cooler (and it doesn't look like we'll be having an Indian summer!), please make sure that your child comes to school with a waterproof coat each day. This will help them stay comfortable when playing outside. Wishing you all a happy and restful weekend.



Best Wishes

A. Mynne



Príncipal



We are overjoyed to share the happy news that Mr. and Mrs. Julien have welcomed a precious baby boy, Rafe, into their family, weighing a healthy 7lb 10oz.

Please join us in sending them all our love, warmest congratulations, and very best wishes as they begin this wonderful new chapter filled with joy, and special memories.



After School Clubs

Our After School Clubs will start on Monday 15th September, once again we are offering a wide range of clubs, from popcorn reading to dance. Clubs will finish at 4.30pm and the children should be collected from the school hall. There are a few spaces so please ask at the school office if you want a space. If there are not enough children in a club it will unfortunately have to be cancelled.



Macmillan Fundraiser

Our School Council will be holding a cake sale after school on Friday 26th September. This will also be a **green theme non uniform day**, with a £1 donation. Thank you so much for supporting this excellent charity that helps so many families.



Safeguarding

Like all schools, we follow national guidance which outlines our responsibilities for Keeping Children Safe in Education. Mrs Hartland is our DSL, please get in touch if you do have any concerns.



Diary Dates

1st September	School re-opens
11th September	Year 6 swimming begins
29th September	Year 4 Wolverhampton Art Gallery Visit
1st October	Y1-Y4 Black History Month Workshops
2nd October	Y5-Y6 Black History Month Workshops
9th October	Whole School Flu Vaccinations
24th October	School closes for half term
3rd November	School re-opens
19th December	School closes for Christmas holidays
5th January 2026	School re-opens
13th February	School closes for half term
23rd February	School re-opens
27th March	School closes for Easter holidays
13th April	School re—opens
4th May	Bank Holiday– school closed
22nd May	School closes for half term
8th June	School re-opens



Attendance



The attendance above is the attendance for each year group for the previous week.

We reward all children with 100% attendance during the term with a prize.

There is also a class reward prize for the class with the highest attendance throughout the term.



	PE Days
Monday	YR, Y2, Y4
Tuesday	Y1, Y3, Y5
Wednesday	Y2, Y4, Y6
Thursday	Y1,Y3,Y5,Y6
Friday	YR